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Ref 

no 

Summary of respondent’s comments Authority’s appraisal of comments Authority’s response with regard to the 

proposed Manual 

1 Opposes option to reduce the number of licences 

issued as they believe it will mean HCV licences 

changing hands for money, it will increase the 

number of Wolverhampton licensed PHVs 

illegally plying for hire & they would like to be 

able to obtain a HCV licence should they wish to 

return to the Trade. 

There is currently in excess of 50 

HCV licences available for issue and 

the Council carries out regular 

illegally plying for hire operations 

and prosecutes offenders. 

 

No change proposed  

2 Nottingham Licensed Taxi Owners & Drivers 

Association (NLTODA) representing 145 drivers, 

supports the proposal to reduce the number of 

HCV licences for issue to 250. 

The Authority accepts the support 
from NLTODA.  
 

No change proposed  

 

 

 


